
WESTERN DUBUQUE COUNTY COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Board of Education Minutes 

Work Session 
Administrative Central Office 

Monday, December 9, 2013 5:30 p.m. 
 

Call to Order: 
Board President Gary McAndrew called the meeting to order at 5:27 p.m. in the 
Conference Room – District Administration Office, Farley, Iowa. 
 

Roll Call: 
Present were Gary McAndrew, Jeanne Coppola, Mark Tilson, Chad Vaske and 
Superintendent Jeff Corkery. Absent was Mark Knuth. 
 

Review Future Construction Project Concepts/Plans: 
Representatives from Neumann Monson Architects reviewed preliminary floor plans for 

the addition of a multipurpose/gymnasium and classrooms at the Cascade Elementary 

and Peosta sites. Also in attendance were Director of Buildings and Grounds Bob 

Hingtgen, Cascade Elementary Principal Tesha Ruley and Peosta Elementary Principal 

Shari Steward. 

The following topics were discussed relative to the plans. 

1. Building needs and functions of the proposed additions. 

2. Location and size of the classrooms and gymnasiums. 

3. Cost and budget considerations. 

4. Status of the Drexler Middle School and WDHS Vocational additions. 

5. Timetable for bidding the projects. 

Neumann Monson will provide the Board and Administration with updated plans and 
costs for consideration at the School Board meeting in January. Tentative plans are to 
take bids on the Cascade and Peosta projects in early spring for construction to begin in 
June with a late summer or early fall completion date. 

 
Adjournment: 

Motion by Coppola, second by McAndrew to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. The meeting 
adjourned at 6:27 p.m. on December 9, 2013. 
 
 

              
David A. Wegmann     Gary McAndrew 
Board Secretary     President, Board of Education 
 


